
  Newsletter for Mrs. Tiffany’s  

            Class 10/26/2020 

 

 

What we are learning this week 

Science  

 - Finishing Animal cells 

 - Starting Plant Cells 

Math:  

 - Finishing multiplication 

 - Starting  

 

 

Adults, be watching for adult/teacher 

conference information that will be 

sent home with students. The letters 

will be in their folders. I will assign 

times. If that time does not work just 

write a time and date that will, and I 

will get you scheduled. Thank you. 

 

 

October Birthdays 

• April Kale 

o October 26 

• Johnny Smith 

o October 28 

 

 

 

 

Halloween Party 

Our class will be having a Halloween 

party on October 28, 2020. I will 

provide the food and drinks for all 

students that will be attending. 

Parents if you would like to send 

candy for the students that will be 

fine. Just be sure to keep allergies in 

mind. They can dress in their 

costumes but keep all toy weapons at 

home.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Tiffany Holt 

4th Grade Class 

Elementary School 

Tiffany.west@smail.astate.edu 

Red Ribbon Week 

Monday Crazy Clothes 

Tuesday Red Day 

Wednesday Costume Day 

Thursday Hip Hop Day 

Friday PJ’s Day 


